
    
Aldicarb Use in Hawaii 

 

Date: June 28, 2006 
 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
 
From: Cathy Tarutani 
 
Subject: Re: FW: Aldicarb - EPA Request for Benefits Information 

Rick and Teung, 

I have been informed that there are no important uses for aldicarb in Hawaii. 

We do not plan on submitting further information about aldicarb. 

Also, please accept my apologies for sending this response to you late. I hope the delay did not 
cause any inconvenience. 

If you have any questions, please contact either Mike Kawate or me. 

Cathy 

Cathy Tarutani 
Department of Plant and Environmental Protection Sciences 
3190 Maile Way  
St John Plant Science Lab., Room 017 
University of Hawaii  
Honolulu, HI  96822  
voice: 808-956-2004 
fax: 808-956-9675 

	
  


